
Diné Uranium Remediation Advisory 

Commission 

Meeting Announcement 

 

 

The Diné Uranium Remediation Advisory Commission will hold its meeting in the Western 

Abandoned Uranium Mines (AUM) Region on Wednesday, August 22, 2018, at 10 AM at The 

Gap Chapter House, which is located along Hwy 89 east of the Gap Express Gas Station and     

across the road from Gap Trading Post at the Coppermine Road Turn-Off. This Commission 

meeting will be open to the public.   

 

The purpose of the Uranium Commission is to study and reach conclusions about the impacts of 

uranium mining and uranium processing on the Navajo Nation and to make recommendations to 

the President of the Navajo Nation and to the Navajo Nation Council for policies, laws and 

regulations to address those impacts. 

 

The Uranium Commission will hold monthly meetings in each of the six AUM regions of the 

Navajo Nation impacted by uranium mining and uranium processing.  Each meeting will be 

advertised in advance. 

 

For any questions, please contact the Uranium Commission office as follows: 

 

Diné Uranium Remediation Advisory Commission  

P.O. Box 7440 

Window Rock, Arizona 86515 

Telephone Number: 928-871-7186 

 

 

 

 


